
 
 
 
 July 1, 2004 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1485 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  POLICY ENTRY AND EDIT PACKAGE (PEEP) AND 
COMPENSATION DATA EXCHANGE (CDX) TRAINING 

 
 
The Bureau is pleased to inform its members that the American Cooperative Council on 
Compensation Technology (ACCCT) will be conducting an online (WebEx) PEEP and 
CDX training session on Tuesday, July 27, 2004 from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. Central Daylight 
Time. 
 
Additional information regarding the PEEP and CDX training session, including agenda 
and registration, is provided in the attached announcement from ACCCT.  ACCCT is an 
industry group which facilitates cooperative development of products related to workers 
compensation insurance.  The Bureau is a participant in ACCCT’s joint venture related 
to the PEEP and CDX projects. 
 
 
  Timothy L. Wisecarver 
  President  
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 

and other topics. 
 



American Cooperative Council on Compensation Technology 
7701 France Avenue South, Suite 450 

Minneapolis, MN  55435 
(952) 897-1737 
www.accct.org 
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June 23, 2004 
 
Re: Policy Entry and Edit Package (PEEP) Training 
 
 
The American Cooperative Council on Compensation Technology 
(ACCCT) will be holding an online (WebEx) PEEP training session on 
Tuesday, July 27, 2004 from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. central daylight time.   
 
This training will consist of an overview of the CDX system, a walk 
through of the PEEP screens, and a demonstration of policy transaction 
entry and PEEP submission creation. 
 
If you are interested in attending this training session, or have any 
questions please email Betty Rohde at the Wisconsin Compensation 
Rating Bureau at betty.rohde@wcrb.org.  Please feel free to include 
suggestions or specific topics for inclusion in the training.  Responses 
are requested no later than July 13,2004. 
 
Materials and additional information for the training session will be 
distributed via email prior to July 27, 2004. 
 
We look forward to your participation! 
 
 


